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From: Mary Lewis [mlewis@pickenssavingsandican.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, November 21, 2007 450 PM

To: CaliReport

Subject: Possible Conversion to the Call Report 06359

As the report preparer of a small institution, my major concern is the cost that would be incurred from changing to
the call report. Also the time involved in re-tratning and setting up internal schedules necessary for completing a
different report would be a major burden for us.

Being a small institution, we are trying to keep personnel cost to 2 minimum. Each employee wears several
different hats and time to spend on this change would present a hardship.

| see no benefit to our institution in making this change. Therefore, we would ask that we continue to use the
TFR.

Mary Lewis

Pickens Savings and Loan Association
Pickens, SC

06359

Ensclanner

This email ransmission and any files transmitted with it comain information, which is confidential and/or privileged. This
information is intended for use caly by the addressee indicated above. H you are not the intended recipient, please be advised
that any disclosure, copying. distribution, or use of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited, and that any
misdirected or improperiy received information must be returned to Pickens Savings and Loan Association, F. A,
immediately. We ask for your cooperation to please notify us of any erroneous receipt at

webmaster P ickensSavingsandLoan.com.

This communication represents the originator’s personal views and opinions, which do not necessarily reflect those of
Pickens Savings and Loan Association, F. AL

The sender believes that this email and any attachments did not contain a virus, worm, Troian horse, and/or malicious mode
when sent, This message and its attachments could have been infected during transmission. By reading the message and
opening any attachments, the recipient accepts full responsibility for taking protective and remedial action about viruses and
other defects.
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